
 

 
      Headteacher 
      John Galvin 

 

Petworth C of E Primary School 
South Grove, Petworth, 
West Sussex, GU28 0EE 
 

Tel: 01798 342369 

Fax: 01798 343195 
E-mail: offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk  
Website:  www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk 

24th September 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Young Voices Concert 2019 
 

This is a first for the school, we would like to attend the London Young Voices concert at 

the 02 on Monday 28th January 2019.  This fantastic opportunity is open to children in 

years 3, 4, 5 and 6 who wish to attend.  Singing in such a large choir means you do not 

have to be a great singer – as long as you sing loud and proud you will have a fantastic 

experience! We would encourage any child who wishes to experience a massive, live 

music concert to consider joining us. 

 

As soon as we have the number of children who would like to attend, rehearsals will 

commence of a weekly basis.  

 

The children will leave school at approximately 10am and return back to school at 

approximately 11pm. 

 

For further information about the concerts and what it is like, please visit the Young 

Voices website www.youngvoices.co.uk, speak to previous attendees or to one of the 

Young Voices Team. 

 

If your child wishes to take part, please complete the attached form and return it to the 

office no later than Thursday 27th September. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:offfice@petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/
http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/


 

 

Young Voices Permission Form 

Please return by Thursday 27th September  

 

I wish my child ………………………………………………………………………………………………to  

Attend the Young Voices Concert on Monday 28th January 2019. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………….Date……………… 


